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	DATE
	VISIT

	Thursday 21st July 2005.


	RAF Linton-on-Ouse.


A superb visit to No 1 Flying Training School, with their large complement of Tucano T.1's operated by 72 (Reserve) and 207 (Reserve) Squadrons, 56 of which were seen on our visit.
Visits were also made to the Fire Station, Air Traffic Control and the the incredible War Memorial Room, which warrants a whole day's visit to itself.  



	Sunday 24th July 2005.
	Fleet Air Arm Museum & Cobham Hall.


Our first visit to the amazing Fleet Air Arm Museum in Yeovilton, with it's fantastic collection of all things naval as well as some rare Prototype & Development aircraft including a Concorde (G-BSST). The "Carrier" display is out of this world and is a real must for anyone who has never visited it before. Also visited was the facility at Cobham Hall which contained 41 aircraft in storage or under restoration and which is only open to the public on 4 days every year.



	Tuesday 13th September 2005.


	RAF Marham.


A terrific visit to this, the base of five Tornado Squadrons, and the last of the ubiquitous Canberra PR.9s in RAF service. 
Excellent hospitality was provided by our hosts, with a fine lunch and drinks in the Officers mess, as well as plenty of aircraft and a visit to inhabitants on the dump. 



	Thursday 27th October 2005.


	Hooten Park & Chester Airfield (Hawarden).


A fascinating visit to Hooten Park, to see the aircraft and learn about the terrific work being done at this historic site. Followed by a visit to Hawarden, where access was granted to see the main hangar, as well as the extensive store of Russian aircraft, which included 2x Mi-24s, 9x An-2, 2x Mig-21, 1x Su-17 to name a few.  



	Thursday 3rd November 2005.


	RAF Cranwell.


An excellent  visit to this base with it many varied occupants, including Tutors, Dominies and Beech 200s. Also visited were MT Control, OC Police and Security Flt, Serco King Air Simulator, and NCO I/C Main Guard Room.



	Friday 25th November 2005.
	Arborfield.


A long anticipated visit to the Princess Amrina College/School of Electrical and Aeronautical Engineering, to see the myriad of Army helicopters (Scouts, Gazelles and Lynx) used fro training. A visit was also made to the excellent REME museum.



	Wednesday 7th December 2005.


	RAF Waddington.


Another excellent base visit, with a look at the Fire Section, Air Traffic Control, lunch in the junior ranks mess followed by 8 Squadron and a much-awaited look on board an E-3D AWACS Sentry aircraft to cap it all. All in all an excellent way to round off the 2005 visits programme.




